
Friends Newsletter 3 – Autumn Term 2022 

A Warm Welcome to all our new families 
joining the school this term. 

Who are we? 

The Friends of St Margaret’s are a group of parents 
and former parents who meet regularly to organise 
events to support our school and fundraise to buy 
equipment and resources. New members and 
volunteers at these events are always welcome. 

Update on fundraising 

Thanks to your generosity, we raised over £1000 
last term from our events including the Summer 
Fayre and the Bag2School clothes collection. 
Thank you so much for your support!   

SAVE THE DATES! 
Thursday 13 October 8.30am 
Parents Coffee Morning 
An opportunity to meet other parents - 
ALL WELCOME.  

Friday 9 December: Christmas Fayre 
and Raffle 

Stands include Lucky Dip, Tombola, Christmas 
Decorations and much more. More details to 
follow. Tickets will also be on sale next month for 
our Christmas Raffle. Prizes include a Luxury 
Food Hamper, Pamper Hamper and Gift cards. 

Raise money while you shop! 

Download the easyfundraising app and use it to 
do your normal shopping. Each visit registered 
will help raise more funds for the school. To get 
started click on: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friend
sofstmargaretclitherow/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=cpl 

Class Reps and WhatsApp Groups 

If you would like to be added to the Class 
WhatsApp Group to receive helpful reminders of 
upcoming events etc please contact your Class 
Rep: 

Y1: Agata 07577 453097 

Y2: Kasia 07724 587544 

Y3: Diana 07477 374152 

Y4: Kasia 07783 291034  

Y5: Sarra 07809 825265 

Y6: Desrey 07496 027408 

If you child is in Reception and you would like to 
be the Class Rep please get in touch. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstmargaretclitherow/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=cpl
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstmargaretclitherow/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=cpl
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofstmargaretclitherow/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_medium=clipboard&utm_content=cpl


Calling all carpenters and builders! 

We are looking for volunteers to help design and 
rebuild the Wooden Gazebo in the KS2 
playground. This is a valuable space for break 
times and also for providing a shaded area in the 
summer for outside lessons. 

It is in serious need of renovation! 

If anyone is able to help us design and build a 
new one like the one pictured here or can help 
supply materials please get in touch: 

friendsofstmargaretclitherow@gmail.com or 
ring 07736673711 
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